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Dear parents and carers 
Wishing you all a very happy summer holiday. 
Thank you for being wonderful parents and carers and helping us make Kingsgate the great 
school that it is! 
See you all on Monday 5th September at 8.20 (in KS2) and at 8.50 (in EYFS and KS1). 
We expect to see all our children in school on Monday 5th September. 
 
Best wishes 
Liz Hayward  
Headteacher 

New to the school website for Autumn Term 
The following new documents are now on our website: 
Click on Curriculum / What is your child learning this term?  

Click on Parent Information / Lunch menus for autumn term 

Click on Key Information / Pupil achievement to read our fantastic 2022 SATS results. 

Click on Parent Information / coffee mornings and parent activities 

Click on Parent Information / after school clubs 

Dates for your diary ….. 
Monday 5th September Children back to school for the start of the autumn term. 
Monday 5th September Breakfast clubs start 
Friday 9th September Welcome meeting for all Reception parents and carers - in the EYFS KS1 
hall 
Monday 12th September After school clubs start 
Friday 23rd September Parent teacher meetings—book up on the website from …. 
Monday 24th-Friday 28th October Half term 
Friday 16th December Last day of autumn term 
Tuesday 3rd January Children back to school for the start of the spring term. 
Please do not take your child out of school without written permission from the headteacher.  

Wellbeing resources 
Here are some resources, online training and links that might be helpful for you. 
Charlie Waller Trust 
• The Charlie Waller Trust are running a series of live webinars for parents, carers and educa-
tors, each webinar will be delivered twice across the month and be approximately 90 minutes in 
length. 
https://charliewaller.org/what-we-offer/free-webinars 
Anna Freud  
Free webinars for parents and carers: supporting the wellbeing of young people before and 
after exam results day 
Register for free now 
• Free workshop for all students transitioning to university this Autumn 
Reserve your free place on one of the webinar dates 
• #SelfCareSummer packs for primary and secondary schools, to help young people find strat-
egies to support their mental health and wellbeing over the holidays. 

https://charliewaller.org/what-we-offer/free-webinars
https://annafreud.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=aa2c9f8b722440e7e05bedb82&id=c21a6807f1&e=22cc1d62a2
https://annafreud.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=aa2c9f8b722440e7e05bedb82&id=c21a6807f1&e=22cc1d62a2
https://annafreud.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=aa2c9f8b722440e7e05bedb82&id=ec327833e6&e=22cc1d62a2
https://annafreud.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=aa2c9f8b722440e7e05bedb82&id=ec327833e6&e=22cc1d62a2


School Uniform 
Please bring your child to school on 5th September in full school uniform. 


